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April 16, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Stakeholders: 
 
Today we organized the many leads that have been brought to our 
attention.  We appreciate it and welcome any and all ideas/leads you may 
have.  
 
We would like to announce that we have joined forces with The Greater 
Attleboro Stronger Together Fund. As members of this group, along with 26 
other local non-profit organizations in the Greater Attleboro 
Area (Attleboro, North Attleboro, Norton, Mansfield, Rehoboth, and 
Dighton), we are looking to collectively raise $1.5 million by the end of April 
in an effort to provide critically needed support to Amego and other worthy 
organizations in our shared community. More details on this to follow in the 
days ahead.  
 
Our most urgent needs continue to be N95 and KN95 masks as well as 
gowns. We also continue to need:  
 

• Cleaning Supplies  
• Antibacterial Soap  
• Disinfectant Sprays  
• Toilet Paper  
• Paper Towels or Microfiber cloths  

 
As we prepare for the weekend, we keep in mind all we have been through 
the past 5 weeks. We thank you for your outpouring of support, it truly 
keeps us going. As a reminder, we have launched a “Staff Shout Out” page 
to send a message to our staff. We have started receiving messages 
and forwarding them to our staff and posting them on our site. Staff are 
incredibly appreciative of the time taken to send them a note of support, 
encouragement and gratitude. You can send your own “Shout Out” by 
clicking here and visiting our website.  
 
Thank you,  

 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
       

https://www.amegoinc.org/staff-shout-outs/

